
 WEST WETUMPKA NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 
 MAY 1, 2008 

WWNW meets every 2nd Tues of each month at the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room at 7pm          
WWNW Website:  neighborhoodlink.com/wetumpka/wwnw

Schedule of Events 
May 12, 2008

  5:00 PM  - County Commission 
for Juvenile Facility @ Old 

Wetumpka Courthouse
May 13, 2008

7:00 PM - WWNW Meeting
@ Jeanette Barrett Civic Room

Program: Boys & Girls Club
Every Monday-Friday

@ Fain Center on Cotton St. 
All 60+ Seniors welcome to Lunch & 

Activities, $1.60 lunch/day from 
10am-1pm

Every Friday till May 30th
Brown Bag Concert @ Goldstar 

Park from 12pm-1pm

Neighborhood News

Bulletin for May
• May 12th at 5:00 pm at the Old Wetumpka Courthouse, the committee heading up the implementation of the Juvenile Facility 

needs your presence at the County Commission Meeting. Please attend this very important meeting, your presence could mean the 
difference in having a Juvenile Facility in our County!

• Every Monday-Friday at the Fain Senior Center on Cotton St. (by the Driver License Department in W. Wetumpka), All seniors 
age 60 and older are welcome to Lunch and Activities. The meal is only $1.60 per day and it is from 10am - 1pm Monday-Friday. Call 
June Jones for details about transportation at 567-4656. Activities start at 10am, lunch at 11:30am till 1pm.

• May 13th at 7:00 pm at the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room, the WWNW will have our monthly meeting. Our guest speaker will be 
Mr. Claude Douglas, President of the Central Alabama Boys & Girls Clubs. He will discuss if a Boys and Girls Club is right for our 
community and how to start one. Please plan to attend this meeting. Lets support the AL Boys & Girls Clubs and hopefully we can 
help save some of our juveniles before they end up in trouble with the law!

• Next month, June 10th at 7:00 pm our monthly meeting will NOT be held at the Jeanette Barrett Civic Room. Instead we are 
meeting at Barbara Birdnowʼs house for a front porch meeting. After a short discussion, we will then walk around our neighborhood 
(bring flashlights, a lawn chair and your dog if desired) making a presence in numbers. Summer is fast approaching, so letʼs be seen! 

 Please Remember…
 You are not being asked to take   
 personal risks, only to serve as  

 extra “eyes and ears” and to  
 report information on crimes and 
 suspicious activities promptly to:

9-1-1 for Emergencies,
         (crimes in progress, or life-
             threatening situations)

For Non-Emergencies
call (334) 567-5321

or (334) 567-1336 for the 
Secret Witness Line

 The police will take action on 
 those reports.

For more information call Mary Peck, 
567-5082 or Elizabeth Rhodes, 567-0450.

West Wetumpka Yard Sale 
 West Wetumpka Community Yard 
Sale had a rough start with the weather 
that Saturday morning. There were 
several participants who fought off the 
rain and held their yard sale under their 
carports.
 Despite the rain there were quit a few 
yard sale goers and most participants 
made over $100. So spending a little 
time in the rain paid off for several of 
our participants who participated in 
the Community Yard Sale. Therefore, 
get your things together for our next 
yard sale approximately 6 months from 
now.

Cleaning up West Wetumpka 
West Wetumpka’s 4th Clean-Up Day was 
successful as always. We helped one of our 
shut-in neighbors with cleaning up their 
yard. We also picked up trash along side 
the streets, discarded old mattresses and 
several other miscellaneous items. 
 And, out of the two dumpsters, we filled 
one to capacity. It goes to show after our 
4 clean-up events, that West Wetumpka is 
looking better and keeping a cleaner 
image. Thanks to All who participated 
and to our fellow West Wetumpka 
residents who are keeping our side a little 
nicer and cleaner! We will be hosting 
another Clean-Up Day in 6 months.

Yard sale customers browsing at Dale 
Heath’s old treasures.

Kendal Myers and several of his 
friends helped on Clean-Up Day 

despite it being his birthday. 


